
CH2M HILL 

2020 SW Fourth Ave, #300 

Portland, OR 97201 

Tel 503.235.5000 

Fax 503.736.2000 

 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Anna Nelson 
GordonDerr LLP 
2025 First Avenue, Suite 500,  
Seattle, WA  98121-3140 
 
 

Dear Anna: 

On behalf of Teanaway Solar Reserve, LLC (TSR), please find enclosed a matrix 
summarizing the public comments received on the Conditional Use Permit application  
(CU-09-0005) and draft Development Agreement for the Teanaway Solar Reserve project 
("Project"), along with TSR's approaches for responding to these comments.  We also 
recognize that the information outlined in the matrix, as well as other additional 
information which may be requested by the County, is critical for the County's underlying 
SEPA determination.   

As you know, slight changes to a project often occur in the course of responding to public 
comments or requests for additional information, largely in the form of additional 
mitigation.  We understand that such modifications or additional information may require 
an addendum to the Expanded SEPA Checklist.  We do not, however, foresee any 
substantial change to the Project in the form of any new significant adverse impacts.  Should 
this change, TSR will contact you immediately.  In the meantime, we appreciate your time 
and attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call me 
at 503.872.4803. 

Sincerely, 
 
CH2M HILL, Inc 
 
 
 
Nichole Seidell    
Project Manager    
 
 
 
Cc:  Dan Valoff, Kittitas County 
 Howard Trott, Teanaway Solar Reserve, LLC 
 Patrick Ryan, Perkins-Coie 

 


